
Fletching Parish Council 

Notice of conclusion of audit 

 
Annual Governance & Accountability Return for the year ended 31 March 2023 

Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234) 

 
 

 
1. The audit of accounts for Fletching Parish Council for the year ended 31 March 

2023 has been completed and the accounts have been published. 
 
2. The Annual Governance & Accountability Return is available for inspection by any 

local government elector of the area of Fletching Parish Council on application to: 
 

Gabriella Paterson-Griggs, Clerk and RFO, 
Telephone 07534 959 772 

Email: clerk@fletching-pc.org.uk 
 

Available on request between Mon and Friday 9am to 5pm. Pls note the Clerk is 
employed for 15 hours per week across the working week and will respond to your 
request as soon as is possible. 

 
3. Copies will be provided to any person on payment of £0.50 for each copy of the 

Annual Governance & Accountability Return. 
 
 
 
 

Announcement made by: Gabriella Paterson-Griggs, Clerk and RFO Fletching 
Parish Council 

 
Date of announcement: 5th September 2023 

 

 


